
Safe+Sound Week Participation

Dear Eric,

The Sierra Nevada Chapter of ASSP is a proud supporter and participant of

Safe+Sound week.

Last month we sent out a newsletter with information and resources for

Safe+Sound we hope you found useful. Now, we'd love to hear from you on

any safety initiatives you implemented during this week. This feedback not

only bolsters our chapter participation, but also recognizes your efforts as a

professional in your industry.

If you have anything you'd like to share, please respond to this e-mail and let

us know. We will highlight these successes in our upcoming newsletters.

Thank you for being part of the largest safety community in our region.

If you need anything, please don't hesitate to reach out.

Eric



If you do not wish to receive these emails, please click here

to unsubscribe from ASSP Sierra Nevada Chapter messages.
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